Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, January 12, 2018 3:26 PM

To: 'Mike Sonke'

Cc: 'gabe stivala'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health; Jack Phillips

(Jack.phillips@usw.salvationarmy.org); Timothy Rockey
(timothy.rockey@usw.salvationarmy.org)

Subject: RE: Notice: PSG Survey Salvation Army 601 Webster Oakland January 16, 2018
Attachments: DIR_L_2017-10-24.pdf
Mike,

Happy New Year. Thank you for the notification of field work, but it appears premature. | have nothing in my case file
indicating | have received a response to Technical Comment 3 of our letter dated October 24, 2017. I've included a copy
of the letter as an attachment. Please provide me with an update. Perhaps | can’t located the correspondence as the
ACDEH case file number is not included in the subject line.

Additionally ACDEH requested a 72-hour advance notification prior to the start of field activities. Though not explicitly
stated, the 72-hour notification are for work days, not weekends and holidays. The county observes Martin Luther King
Jr. day on January 15, 2018. Therefore at best your notification is 24-hours.

Please provide the requested information for my review. Following its receipt and review, ACDEH will contact your with
regard to scheduling the PSG survey.

Please include the ACDEH case file number in the subject line of future correspondences.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: Mike Sonke [mailto:mike.sonke@atcassociates.com]

Sent: Friday, January 12,2018 11:16 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Cc: gabe stivala <gabe.stivala@atcassociates.com>

Subject: Notice: PSG Survey Salvation Army 601 Webster Oakland January 16, 2018
Hi Keith,

ATC will be implementing or PSG survey staring with installation on Tuesday date January 16, 2018. We plan to collect
the samplers 14 days later on January 30, 2018.

Please let me know if you have and questions or require additional information.
Thanks!
Mike
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